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28t October, 2024

Change of Competition Date and Venue for F1 in Schools HKMO Open and Primary Class
Final Competition

Dear All Participants and Lead Adults,

We hope this message finds you well. Due to unforeseen circumstances beyond our control, we must
inform you of an adjustment to the date and venue of the 2024 F1 in Schools Hong Kong & Macau
competition.

Please take note of the updated details as follows:

New Date: 8" December 2024 (Sunday)

New Time: 09:00 to 18:00

New Venue: Conference Hall 04-07, Building 8W & 10W, Hong Kong Science & Technology
Parks (HKSTP)

We recognize the significant efforts that each team has dedicated to preparing for this event, and we
regret any disruption this adjustment may cause. Should you have any questions or require further

clarification regarding this change, please do not hesitate to reach out to our team.

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility and look forward to witnessing your dedication and
creativity on the new competition date. Thank you for your continued commitment to F1 in Schools,

and we look forward to welcoming you to HKSTP in December.

Yours sincerely,

Andy Man
Head of Operations

F1 in Schools Hong Kong & Macau
andyman@f1inschools.com.hk



